
 

 
 

 

Northwest and East Missouri Autism Project Program Update 
 

The Northwest and East Missouri Autism Project Regional Parent Advisory Councils 
(PACs) have recommended updates to the current program model. Historically, there 
has been a waitlist for access to program funding in these two regions. At the same 
time, administrative complexities related to the current program model have resulted 
in the funds not being fully expended each year.  
  
The updated model, Family Flexible Assistance Program (FFAP), will streamline 
operations to provide easier access to services and supports to more individuals with 
autism and their families. The FFAP will also provide families and individuals choice 
and flexibility in accessing resources, supports, and services. 
  
The FFAP will begin in January 2025. 

  
More information can be found in this memo. 
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https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/family-flexible-assistance-program-memo

